
Submitter: Theodora Hight 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: HB4083 

My husband Robert Hight and I want to strongly recommend divesting from 

companies that make their money and huge profits from fossil fuels.  We are in a 

transitional phase and the focuses should be on creating as many ways to make 

money thru renewable industries, making equipment, apprenticing and creating  

skilled workers and technicians with livable wage jobs , making the structures to mine 

our wind, water and solar resources which are sustainable! We need to leave as 

much coal and fossil fuels in the ground as possible.  The benefits to our people, 

everyone's personal health and the health also of the small, blue dot we live on 

cannot be separated from your important decision making.  Thank-you for the work 

you are doing.   


